
After serving two terms as a Florida Public Service Commis-
sioner, Ronald A. Brise’s last day as a PSC Commissioner is 
January 1, 2018.  His colleagues at the Commission and at 
the National Association of Regulatory Utility Commission-
ers (NARUC) praised his record of fair and thoughtful public 
service and expressed regret at his departure. 

Commissioner Brisé was recognized at his last Florida PSC 
Commission Conference on December 12 with a plaque and 
a video chronicling his PSC tenure through pictures.  From 
making diffi cult decisions on the bench to championing the 
PSC’s work through outreach to working for consumers on 
federal boards, Commissioner Brisé’s public service will be 
missed.  

A Resolution honoring Commissioner Brisé was adopted by 
NARUC’s Executive Board during the 2017 NARUC Annual 
Meeting in Baltimore on November 15. Sponsored by the 
NARUC Committee on Telecommunications, Commissioner 
Brisé’s contributions at both the federal and state levels to 
advance sound utility regulation policy were lauded with a 
standing ovation. 

Commissioner Ronald A. Brisé 
Honored for Public Service

Here are a few clauses from the Reso-
lution that refl ect the respect Commis-
sioner Brisé has earned as a result of 
his public service.

WHEREAS, Commissioner Brisé is 
admired and respected by his fellow 
Florida Commissioners—Chairman 
Julie I. Brown, Art Graham, Donald J. 
Polmann, and Gary F. Clark—for his 
calm demeanor, objectivity, kindness, 
and ability to make tough decisions 
with compassion, carefully weighing 
the outcomes for all parties; and

WHEREAS, Commissioner Brisé 
through his hard work, active engage-
ment, positive attitude, and selfl ess 
service has earned the respect of his 
colleagues in Commissions across the 
country, industry representatives, and 
Florida consumers.

You can read the complete 
Resolution here. 

http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Consumers/Newsletters/December 2017/Comm_Brise_Resolution.pdf

